
Parent-Teacher conferences took place on
Wednesday from 9 AM to 7 PM. Conferences

were offered via in-person, utilizing google meets,
and on the phone. We had great conversation and

attendance. 



A Veteran's Program is being held today in
conjunction with the local UVO. A special thanks

to Mr. Rabenold, Mrs. Kulpa, and our local
Veterans for planning and partaking in today's

program.  
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